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Public Invited to Speak Out about the Concerns Surrounding  

the Buckeye Lake Dam 

The Fairfield County Board of Commissioners invites the public to speak out about 

their concerns surrounding the Buckeye Lake Dam.   A public meeting will be held 

on March 17th at 7 pm at Liberty Center, 951 Liberty Drive, in Lancaster.  The 

purpose of the public meeting is for the Commissioners to receive information 

that can potentially help in offering solutions to the concerns surrounding the 

Buckeye Lake Dam and keeping Buckeye Lake open. 

Commissioner Steve Davis, Board President, stated, “This issue is one of critical 

significance to the public whether you live at Buckeye Lake, enjoy recreation at 

Buckeye Lake, or are in any way a part of the community in Fairfield, Licking, or 

Perry counties.  We look forward to hearing from the public and believe that the 

information received will help the Commission participate as a stakeholder.”   

In addition to participating in the public meetings, the public is encouraged to 

visit the Ohio Department of Natural Resources website:  http://ohiodnr.gov.  A 

recently issued report about the Buckeye Lake Dam is posted on the website. 
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